
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The 14th GLH Working Group (WG) meeting was hosted at ANT-Hiroshima offices on 
October 29. 

The highlights of reports from international partners were many: the delivery of 
saplings to the UN Economic Commission (UNECA) in Africa, carried by GLH master 
gardener and planted at UNECA Headquarters on UN Day; the planting ceremony at 

the University of Ljubljana, Slovenia; and plantings in a number of member cities of 
Mayors for Peace, notably symbolic plantings in Kazakhstan and in the Republic of 

South Korea.  
WG members also received an update on status of 2014-15 seed collection from the 
master gardener and other members of GLH team.  

Finally, members discussed progress with the plaque design, and a number of other 
pending items including the GLH brochure, an award application process currently 

underway, and the next UNITAR Public Session dedicated to GLH, to be held in the 
first half of 2015.  
 

 

 
 
 


